[bookmark: _GoBack]The Consulting Rosarian School scheduled for June 17, 2020, in conjunction with the ARS National Convention in Colorado Springs has been canceled. We plan to have a CR School in Denver next year, 2021. Watch for school information that will be posted on the District website and in society newsletters the beginning of 2021.  Thank You – Barbara Kemp, District CR Chair, Rocky Mountain District
